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Prof. Francisco Roman, Executive Director of AIM - RVR Center delivering his welcoming remarks 

 

 
Ms. Myre Camua, Deputy Director of AIM-RVR Center presenting the project 

Funded by: 



 

 
Ms. Gina Gatarin introducing the first activity during the stakeholder consultation, ά!ƴƻƴƎ DŀƴŀǇΚέ 

 

 
The participants are engaged in one of the consultation activities 



 
Group 1 identifying the issues that they think the advocacy should prioritize 

 

 
Group 2 participants engaging in a discussion during the stakeholder consultation 

  



 
Mr. Jonathan Libut introducing the second activity during the stakeholder consultation, ά[ŜǘΩǎ ±ƻƭǘ LƴΗέ 

 

 
Ms. Cecilia Dela Paz of Philippine Chamber of Food Manufacturers, Inc. presenting their recommendations 

  



 
Mr. Lemuel Magracia of the Rizal Philippine Chamber of Commerce and Industry sharing his ideas 

 
 

 
Prof. Francisco Roman closing the stakeholder consultation in Manila 

 


